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SUBJECT: NAIROBI INNOVATION WEEK: 3R°.5™ AUGUST, 2015

As you may be aware, the University of Nairobi will host this year's Nairobi
Innovation Week between 3™ and 5" of August 2015.

The objectives of this event are:

e To champion policy discussions on innovation in Kenya

e To showcase/exhibit and recognize innovations by researchers,
incubatees, private companies

e To create a platform for presentation of academic papers, innovation
illustrations and case studies

It is envisioned that this will become a signature event of the University of
Nairobi as we aspire to provide leadership in the development of the
Innovation Ecosystem in Kenya.

The Local Organizing Committee (LoC) has prepared a very
comprehensive website for the event (http://innovationweek.co.ke/) and
provided all necessary information.

The purpose of this memo is to request you to assist the local organizing
committee in the following ways:

1) Circulate this information across your entire college to increase
awareness of the event




